
Survey Base for Strata Plans
Change of LPI practice from 1 June 2002

The current policy regarding the requirements for base plans in strata schemes is to be
discontinued.

Strata Plans prepared after 31 May 2002 must be based on a plan of survey that is connected
to survey control.

The policy change is a result of representation by the surveying industry and is being implemented
following extensive liaison with surveyor groups.

The current policy as set out in LPI Information Bulletin No 45 will be withdrawn from 1 June
2002. Details in regard to the revised practice will appear in the Registrar General's Directions for
Plans, Volume 2. To access the revised policy from 1 June 2002, go to the LPI website,
www.lpi.nsw.gov.au/publications/rgdirections/v2_chapter_06.html and select chapter 6.3 Survey
base.

Inquiries may be directed to Mark Deal, Manager Strata Plan Section, Titling and Plan Services.

Telephone: (02) 9228 6832 email: mark.deal@ditm.nsw.gov.au

Des Mooney
General Manager
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